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Todd D'Braunstein, President 
Association of California State Supervisors 
3000 Advantage Way, Suite 210 
Sacramento, CA  95834 

Subject: CalPERS Reelection Endorsement Request 

Dear President D'Braunstein: 

Today, I write to let you know that I will be running for reelection to the CalPERS 
Board of Administration (At Large Seat A) later this year and would very much 
welcome ACSS’s endorsement again.  With your support in 2017, we won this seat 
with over 64% of the vote.   

While much has been accomplished in recent years, I am running to continue to the 
work that is so vitally important to CalPERS members: 

 Protect our pensions from attacks
 Maximize our investment returns
 Maintain and improve our health care benefits
 Make prescriptions drugs and long term care more affordable
 Restore integrity, transparency, and the voice of members at CalPERS

As a union member and leader in the California Association of Professional Scientists 
(CAPS – State Bargaining Unit 10), I would certainly be honored to yet again earn the 
support of your union.   

Again, I would like to respectfully request your endorsement for my reelection 
campaign.  If I can answer any questions, or if you would like me to meet with 
representatives from your organization, I am happy to do so.   

Sincerely, 

David Miller 
CalPERS All Member Representative

EMAIL: REELECTDAVIDMILLER2021@GMAIL.COM 
PHONE: (916) 856-8404 
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